
 

 

 

 

 

May/June 2018 
 
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 
 We are so thankful for your faithful prayers as we continue to travel and share 
our burden for Bolivia. Our extensive travels over the past two months have included 
our longest road trip away from home which lasted 4 weeks! This trip took us from 
West Virginia all the way down to Florida, and it included several stops in many of the 
Southern States.    

God has been so good to us these past few weeks, and He has helped us to 
reach a goal that we had been praying towards concerning our support. After being 
blessed with several new supporting churches this month, we have reached 30% 
committed support! Our hope was to be at 25% by the end of June, and once again, 
God has answered our prayer and increased our faith. 

In mid-June, we had the opportunity to attend our annual Family Fellowship 
Week held by our mission agency. The theme for the week was “The Power of the 
Cross”, and our hearts were stirred through the preaching of God’s Word. It was also a 
wonderful time of spiritual refreshment and good fellowship with fellow missionaries.  

We praise the Lord for an almost full calendar of meetings for the rest of 2018, 
and that our 2019 schedule is continuing to fill up as well! Please pray that God will 
continue to open doors and keep us moving towards our ultimate goal of reaching 
Bolivia. Deputation has given us the opportunity to be in so many wonderful churches 
and to meet some amazing church families that love the Lord. It has been such a 
privilege and we thank God for each one of you!   

 
Prayer Requests                                               Answered Prayer 

 -Safety while traveling                                    -Reaching 30% support 
 -Meetings for 2019                                           -A full 2018 calendar 

-New supporting churches 
  

Your Servants for Christ’s sake, 
The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 


